
E-Invoicing Exchange Summit Dublin , on 4th October 2023

Mr. Hiroyuki Kato attended E-Invoicing Exchange Summit Dublin on 4th October 2023. 

During the panel discussion and our presentation, the benefit of e-invoice use as a way to increase business efficiency 

was emphasized and a strong message that “e-invoice brings happiness to businesses” was delivered to the audience.

Panel discussion facilitated by OpenPeppol Presentation as Japan Peppol Authority
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